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February 14, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2049:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill.  Rentals arranged through AirBnB and similar
services should be paying transient lodging taxes on the same basis as other providers of short-term
rentals.
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